
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2009 
 
 
David R. Irvine 
Direct Communications Cedar Valley, LLC 
747 East South Temple Street, Suite 130 
Salt Lake City, UT  84102 
 
RE: Tariff DCCV-UT-09-01 Docket No. 09-2419-T01 The purpose of the filing is to update 

the Company’s current tariff. 
Dear Mr. Irvine: 
 
  The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. DCCV-UT-09-01 dated May 26, 2009. 
 
  The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the 
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of June 25, 2009, have 
hereby been approved by the Commission. 
      
 
Sincerely,     
 
      
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
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